Hi my name is Linda Noble and I was the Director organizing the two banquets in 2019.
In June we tried something new and had a Hawaiian BBQ banquet with variety of different meats to try.  The event was well attended, and a lot of people came dressed in Hawaiian shirts and attire, everyone had a great time also letting me know the theme party was a great idea. We had a riffle raffle and 50/50 with the proceeds being donated  to SHARE Family and Community Services and Coquitlam Search and Rescue.
Our Christmas banquet was a baron of beef and ham with all the fixings.  It was well attended with 100 members and guests attending. We had a riffle donated by Tiger Arms for our draw and a 50/50 draw with the donations going to SHARE Family and Community Services and Coquitlam Search and Rescue.
We also had a lot of door prizes donated from Reliable Gun, Italian Sporting Good as well as club members showed up with extra door prizes which I greatly appreciated. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I had a great time putting on these banquets for all the member’s and if I am asked by the Board of Directors to do it again I will be honored and would love to have input from the member’s as these are your banquets and your input would be invaluable in planning a successful event.
